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Dear Children, 
 
I hope you are all well and have had a nice Easter.  It was probably very different to last year!   
 
I wanted to write to you to let you know that I am thinking and praying for you.  I am so very proud of how 
hard you are continuing to learn at home, and have really enjoyed seeing your work on Instagram.  Please 
keep that up! 
 
Today, I wrote a letter to your parents to say thank you for all they are doing in helping you with your work 
and to let them know what you will be doing this term.  I’m sure they will share that with you.  
 
Your teachers have been very busy putting together lots of fun activities that you can work on at home.  
They are based on the Theme that you would have been doing if you were still in the classroom at school.  
I think the activities are great and will give you many hours of fun.  I have said that you can present your 
learning however you want to, so please be as creative as you can.  I know you will enjoy doing that! 
 
When you have finished, please ask for your work to be sent to your teachers so that it can be shared on 
your class Instagram page.  Mrs Noad will also be working very hard to keep putting things on the school 
website.   
 
Thank you for all your hard work with your reading and maths.  It has been interesting to see who has been 
working on Khan Academy and Times Table Rockstars.  You are doing really well. 
 
I am going to try and ring home in the next couple of weeks to see how you are doing.  I would love to chat 
to you if you want to.   
 
We miss you all very much and hope to see you again as soon as possible, but in the meantime, please be 
good, help your parents, be kind and loving and stay positive.  Our school’s Christian values of Respect, 
Friendship, Perseverance and Forgiveness as still just as important at home as they are in school - 
(especially forgiveness if you get cross and frustrated!).  Don’t forget to enjoy the sunshine! ☺  
 
Look after yourself, 
 
With my warmest wishes to you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C. 
Headteacher 
Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School 


